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Tuesday 25th January 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re:  School Dinners – Bookings & Payments 

Please note that from Monday 7th February 2022, Dinner Menu Slips will no longer be used 
for choosing your child(s) choice of food, other than for children with confirmed food allergies. 

All dinner choices will now need to be booked on your Parentmail Account by Friday morning 
at the latest, ready for the following week. This means that it your child would like school 
dinners the week commencing 7th February, you will need to choose and pay for dinners by 
Friday 4th February. To help you with choosing and making payments, we have attached a 
help sheet with step by step instructions. If you still experience any difficulties, please contact 
the School Office who will be able to help you further. Alternatively, you can click the Help 
Button at the top of your Parentmail account. 

From Monday 7th February, children will receive a wrist band when lining up for their school 
dinner, which will confirm the choice you have made on-line. For example, if you have opted 
for the main hot meal, they will be given a red band, green for the vegetarian option and a 
yellow band for the school packed lunch. There may be a few teething problems, but we hope 
that this will ensure the options you have chosen will filter down to not only your child but 
also the school cook. 

Thank you for your continued assistance and please do not hesitate to contact me should 
you have any further queries. 

Kind regards 

 

Loren Bradley 
Office Manager 
 


